
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 September 2024 
Eha/SSn 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Over the next two weeks your child will be shown how to complete homework by their 
English, Maths and Science teachers in their lessons. You will be notified of homework 
that has been set on MyChildAtSchool, and students will be reminded of homework that 
has been set on Microsoft Teams. All students will be shown how to access their Microsoft 
accounts in their Computer Science lessons over the coming weeks.  
 
All year 7 students will be set English homework in their English lessons this week. Parents 
will be notified of this via MyChildAtSchool as well as the due date (students will have one 
week to complete the homework). It would be helpful if you could support your child by 
talking to them about their English homework when you receive the notification informing 
you it has been set.  
 
Students will be shown how to log in to Sparx, which they will use to complete their Maths 
homework, and Tassomai, which they will use to complete their Science homework, in 
their lessons. Once they have received their log ins, students are welcome to have a go 
at any activities on the platforms but please note, homework will not be formally set in 
Maths and Science until all students have received their logins. I will inform parents and 
carers when this happens by letter.  
 
If you have any questions about homework please email: 
 
Yr7homework@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs E Hanmore 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
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